
From:
To: CouncilAgenda
Cc: council
Subject: Stop signs
Date: Sunday, August 7, 2022 4:44:30 PM

 I understand that this matter will be going before council on August 8, 2022.  I have have been a resident of the
Settlers Creek community for 15 years.  During this time, I myself have almost been hit turning at the Spencer
Avenue/Cornwall Gate/Abbey Road intersection.  Now I am teaching my son to drive and I feel like this intersection
is even more of a danger to both vehicular and pedestrian traffic. Turning from Cornwall Gate to Spencer Avenue is
a blind turn because people are able to park at the ends of their driveways (past the sidewalk), creating the need to
drive into the intersection before being able to see on coming traffic.

Having stop signs will also slow traffic on Spencer Avenue, creating a safer community.  Having police presence in
the area only  helps when they are there.  Having police in the area on a regular basis is not practical and is very
costly and not a good management of tax payer dollars.

Thank you for your consideration,
Jolene Sirr


